
 

 

E-News                    February 2020 

Dear member, 

Firstly a very Happy New Year to you all! Rather than an in-depth newsletter I want to focus on a 

couple of things as a full report will be given at our AGM. 

AGM   11th March – 6 pm -9 pm at Melbourne University (location to be confirmed). Drinks and 

nibbles from 6 pm. At 630 we will be joined by the Lord Mayor, Sally Capp who will address the 

AGM and I am sure enjoy taking questions about our wonderful city. 

2020 Renewals. Attached is the 2020 renewal form. I hate sending invoices out in January, we look 

forward to your renewal. There is also the opportunity to donate to the Parkville Association which 

will help us deliver more benefits to members. 

Parkville Post Office. You will no doubt be aware the building is being sold. Australia Post and the 

licensee, Doug, have been working hard to find alternative premises within Parkville which will be 

announced shortly. Australia Post are determined to maintain an outlet in our suburb! 

See you on the 11th, Cheers, Rob  


